
Postponement of Date of Interview 

 

This is in reference to the advertisement for the online/in- person interview for the post of Technical 

Assistant (Unreserved) scheduled to be held on 19th June, 2020 at ICMR Headquarters, New Delhi 

Due to some unforeseen reason the interview is postponed. The new date for the interview is 25th 

June, 2020. 


